
Edificio Riviera, Ave. Justo  Arosemena, Calle 45 Bella Vista 

+507 5116000 (ext. 205, 301) / +507 511-6008 / 6019 | www.arap.gob.pa | twitter/instagram: @ARAP_Panama 

 
 

 

 

AQUATIC RESOURCES AUTHORITY OF PANAMA 
INTERNATIONAL FISHERIES AFFAIRS 

 

Technical Circular  
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For: Shipowners, Masters and Legal Representative / Resident Agents 

On Behalf: Technical Cooperation and International Fisheries Affairs 

Subject: Engagement Letter for the registry of vessels before the NPFC 

Ref.:  ARAP/IFA/TC/027/2021 

 

The Aquatic Resources Authority informs those Shipowners, Masters and Resident 
Agents of the vessels enlisted in the Annex II of the present, that in their current 
international fishing license state an authorization to perform activities related to fisheries 
within the North Pacific Fishing Commission’s (NPFC) regulatory area for the period 2021-
2022 and that ot date they have not yet submitted their Engagement Letter, as indicated 
in the Technical Circular ARAP/IFA/TC/022/2021 of April 8, 2021, so that each vessel is 
duly authorized and registered in the regional vessel registry (RFV) of said Commission. 
 
All vessels listed in Annex II of this circular that have not provided the information stated 
in the Technical Circular ARAP/IFA/TC/022/2021 of April 8, 2021 before November 15 of 
this year, will be subject to the measures established in Executive Decree 131 of April 14, 
2021 and other applicable regulations. 
 
Annexes:  
 

 Engagement Letter 

 List of vessels 
 

 

For more information about this Technical Circular, please contact: 
 
Directorate for Technical Cooperation and International Fisheries Affairs 
Panama Aquatic Resources Authority 
Phone: (+507) 511-6008 / 511-6019 
Email: hsfs@arap.gob.pa 
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